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SINCE THE LAST MEETING…  

 Have had conversations with members of 3 different YM groups (Jacksonville, Pensacola, 

Southwest) and will be helping them to grow their younger member groups. 

 

 Have maintained the YMG Facebook page and tried to add need members. Will try to grow this 

more and populate it with more information. 

 

ERYMC AND THE JANUARY BOD MEETING… 

 

 Will be attending the ERYMC as the FLASCE representative and plan to learn as much as I can 

about the position and how to grow and better it. I will report on this in the meeting if possible. 

 

 Would like to get a contact from each branch and keep a running list to help facilitate 

communication between the branches and myself. 

BEFORE THE NEXT MEETING… 

 Have recently learned about the existence of a YMG eroom with reports and the experience of 

others. I will be digging into this heavily before the next meeting and will report back. 

 

 Will be in contact with Leslie Payne of ASCE National. She works closely with YMG chairs. 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU 


